
James Mackle (UK) Ltd

Manufacturers of Fruit Pie Fillings

57 Algores way, Wisbech, Cambridgeshire, PE13 2XQ 
Tel: Fax:     Email: 

info@mackleapple.co.uk

Dear Inspectorate, 

We are one of the leading manufacturers of fresh apple products in the UK, supplying major retailers 

and brands. Our first factory located in Wisbech opened in 1994 and we moved to our purpose-built 

facility on Algores way in 2008 employing 30 people year round. 

I am objecting to the proposed incinerator plans due to the following reasons;

1. We produce and deliver fresh apple products with a short shelf life to our customers so any 
closures or obstructions to Algores way will have a significant impact on our business. We 
require access to our site 24/7 360 days of the year. This point is concerning the propose 
compulsory purchase of algores way, proposed works located directly outside our front gate 
for water and access improvements. 

2. Any disruption to our water/electrical supply will halt our production causing significant 
losses financially and reputationally to our business. We deal with large bakeries and 
supermarkets which have short patients for delays and orders not being fulfilled.

3. Our business and subsequent employment of Wisbech residence will come under pressure 
due to our customers have reservations to the impact and potential contamination of our 
fresh products being grown locally and then manufactured within 100m of an incinerator.

4. Our own farm is located 6km from the proposed site and we source from many other 
farmers in the locality. It is very concerning to producing a food product which will then be 
going around the entire nation with potentially higher levels of contaminants damaging the 
health of members of the public.   

5.
I am very concerned that this development will destroy the years of hard work that have gone into 

developing our site and contributing positively for our community. It cannot be of any benefit to this 

town and will only serve to remove employment opportunities, I will certainly not be able to plan 

further development and expansion in our site if this proposal goes ahead. 






